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Dear Innkeeper:    

We hope this letter fi nds you well. In 2021, we saw an upsurge in visitors, many of whom 
took the opportunity to discover Hildene with a Lodging Sponsor Guest Ticket. We value 
our partnerships with area lodging establishments. This program is designed with you 
and your guests in mind so that they may experience Hildene’s history, gardens, trail 
system, and agricultural operations year-round. We hope you will consider joining us as 
a 2022 Lodging sponsor. 

Our Lodging Sponsor Program is valued at $250 and includes:  

• 20 Hildene Lodging Sponsor Guest Tickets—create a “local experience” for guests by 
providing them with complimentary tickets to visit Hildene or sell them as an add-
on package; 

• a complimentary Hildene Family membership for innkeepers or staff members; 

• your establishment’s name and website linked on our Lodging Sponsor web page—
lodging establishments will be listed in the order they are received, so make sure to 
join early; and 

• an opportunity to purchase additional tickets throughout the year at a discounted 
rate of $15 per ticket (10 ticket minimum) 

Lodging Sponsor guests will have access to visit Robert and Mary’s home and gardens; 
1903 restored Pullman railcar featuring its “Many Voices” exhibit—part of the Vermont 
African American Heritage Trail; the goat dairy and creamery at Hildene Farm; the 
animal barn in the dene with Randall cattle, sheep, alpacas, pigs, chickens, and rabbits; 
1832 Hollow schoolhouse; teaching greenhouse and gardens; and 12 miles of trails 
winding through our woods, meadows, pastures, and into the Battenkill valley wetland 
on a 600’ fl oating boardwalk for walking, snowshoeing or cross-country skiing.    

A day at Hildene creates memories for a lifetime. We think your guests will appreciate 
the Lodging Sponsor Guest Ticket you provide. Thank you for considering the Hildene 
Lodging Sponsor Program. If you have questions, please call 802.367.7994 or email 
nan@hildene.org. 

Regards,  

Nan Bambara
Advancement Director

Regards,  

Nan Bambara


